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UPDATE 
 
Brother Knights,  

 

We welcome our newest brothers Chuck Belchner, Stan Holcomb and Don Schmidt as 

these gentlemen made their First Degree on September 22
nd

. It’s great to have these men 

in the Council! 

 

Hike for Life is still taking donations! You may make a pledge at hikeforlifetexas.org. At 

the bottom of the web page click “donate”, choose “Waxahachie Lyons Park” from the 

drop down menu and look for “Mary’s Team” on the right side of the page. This is Paul 

Fehmel’s group which so far has raised nearly $ 2000.00. 

 

Our next casino is Saturday November 5
th

 in Holly Lake north of Tyler. It is a big 

event, we are still short of dealers and we need all hands on deck. There will be a carpool. 

Please call Larry Green at 972-351-1553 to sign up. Also look for sign-up sheets in your 

email. 

 

Casinos coming up include: 

St. Pious Catholic Church 11/29- 7P-10P 

Advanced Fixtures 12/3- 7P-10P 

Magnablend 12/9- 8P-11P 

Vintage Bank 12/10- 7:30-10:30P 

North Texas Food Bank 12/17- 7P-10P 

 

The Reception and ceremony honoring our parish veterans will be Sunday November 13
th

 

from 2-4PM. Please help with assembling about 2000 pages into page protectors and 

binders. Also, if you are not one of our vets consider making a donation to cover the cost 

of one book for our widows or elderly vets. Book price is $30.00.  Donations are also 

being accepted to offset the cost of printing. Call Hugh Reynolds at 214-686-8774 for 

more information. More on the ceremony coming in the next newsletter. 

 

Your Worthy Recorder 

 

Stan Robak 

 


